
Air Force Garden of Remembrance 

 
Just past the Stanley Park Pavilion is the Air Force Garden of Remembrance, a garden of rockeries 

dedicated by the Women's Auxiliary to the Air Services on May 9, 1948 as a living memorial. Several 

plaques are installed here including those with the insignia of the Royal Canadian Air Force, Royal New 

Zealand Air Force and Royal Australian Air Force. Proceeds from the coins thrown into the wishing 

well are collected and dispersed by the Auxiliary to local military hospitals. 


